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Dear Sir(s)/ Madam: 
 
 
The Fifty First Convocation of the Institute will now be held on Thursday, June 28, 2018.  

 

It has been decided that all the students in the M.Tech., M.Des., MS(Research), Ph.D. and 

Bachelors – Masters Dual Degree programs, who are able to complete their oral examination 

and their reports are received by the DOAA office on or before June 11, 2018 will be eligible 

for award of the degree at the ensuing 51st Convocation.  

 

The academic office will not be able to process the papers regarding viva-voce examination 

between June 12, 2018 to June 28, 2018. 

 

 
(Neeraj Misra) 

 

 

Copy to: 

1) Director 

2) Dy. Director 

3) All Deans 

4) All HoDs/IDPs 

5) Chairmen, SUGC/ SPGC 

6) Convener(s), DUGC/ DPGC 

7) President, Student’s Gymkhana 

8) Notice Boards of Academic Affairs Building 

             

 


